
Nationwide, just 30% of EMTs, 13% of
law enforcement, and only 3.5% of fire 
professionals are women. Girls need to know that they are
smart enough, strong enough, and brave enough to pursue
a career in public safety—and the first step is Catching
Fury!

Gear up for our one-day immersion camp into these
exciting and important careers where you’ll learn how to
put out a fire, perform search-and-rescue, rappel down a
building, handcuff a suspect, and more. Gain leadership
skills, team-building skills, and make new friends!
Registration closes September 30th.

October 14, Grades 6-8
$75 per participant 
Tucson Public Safety Academy

Questions? Contact Maggie Myers at mmyers@girlscoutssoaz.org, 520-319-3152

Leadership. Teamwork. Respect. Self-confidence.
Join us in shattering stereotypes!


